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Our New Year's Resolution: Coming soon to a neighborhood near you-
Wednesday delivery of the Lamorinda Weekly!  

Golden Retriever Midas was trained by his owners, 
Eric and Cathy, to retrieve newspapers from their 
driveway. Photo Andy Scheck 

It has been a constant source of frustration to publish a 
newspaper on Wednesday and hear that some households 
don't receive it until the following week. How many times 
have you read about an interesting event on our pages after 
it's over because your paper didn't arrive in a timely 
manner? Our resolution this New Year is to change this 
unfortunate situation. We are converting our delivery 
method from the U.S. mail to a local home delivery service 
that will place the paper on your driveway every other 
Wednesday. If you live in Lafayette, our next issue will be 
delivered to you on Wednesday, January 19. We plan to 
begin home delivery to Orinda and Moraga in February. 
Please call (925) 377-0977 or email 
homedelivery@lamorindaweekly.com if you have any 
questions.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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